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COMMUNICATIONS 
 

Notice to College Members 
 

January 11, 2019 
 
 

The College has contracted with Ms. Martha Muzychka, Praxis Communications, to conduct a 
review of the communications processes and tools associated with the College’s activities.  
Ms. Muzychka will be distributing a survey to you in late January to collect your opinions and 
suggestions for future improvements. 
 
We would appreciate it very much if you would give her request every consideration by 
completing the survey within the specified deadline. 
 
As well, Ms. Muzychka is interested in speaking to some of our members as a complement to the 
survey data.  If you are able to give her 15 minutes of your time, please contact her at 
martha.muzychka@gmail.com to confirm your availability.  Your responses will be kept 
completely confidential, as they will be pooled for reporting to the College in March 2019. 
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